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Colusa County Board of Supervisors Votes to Protect Civil Rights 
 

Citizens Free to Resume Normal Functions, Encouraged to Exercise Kindness 
 
 
(COLUSA, CA) May 28, 2020 – At a Special Meeting on May 27th, the Colusa County Board 
of Supervisors took formal action to abstain from enforcing any COVID-19 (Coronavirus) 
guidance or orders that infringe upon a citizen’s constitutional rights, including Governor 
Newsom’s Shelter-in-Place Order.  Supervisor Gary J Evans made the motion, which was then 
adopted unanimously by the full Board.   
 
“The Colusa County Board of Supervisors support all citizens, businesses, schools, churches, and 
organizations in exercising their constitutional rights,” stated Supervisor Evans.  “And we would 
ask that the Sheriff, District Attorney, the cities of Colusa and Williams, and their respective 
Police Chiefs support this motion.” 
 
The action allows for the reopening of all business and other service sectors within Colusa 
County.  Colusa County citizens are free to resume all normal functions as they desire, with the 
request to exercise kindness, and good judgement.   
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